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Volunteer Opportunities 
The Northeast Regional Center mentored two interns from Flagler College during the Spring 
2024 semester, Maria Fortune and Lydia Hawk. The students get a crash course in public 
outreach and noninvasive site documentation. They participated in various activities including 
terrestrial laser scanning and photogrammetry, shoreline mapping, site monitoring, GPR survey, 
and public programs.   

 

Interns Maria Fortune and Lydia Hawk conducting a GPR survey at Saints and Sinners 
Cemetery in Oak Hill. 



 
 
FAM: Florida Archaeology Month 2024 
The Northeast Regional Center reached almost 400 participates through 10 events during 
archaeology month. The events included talks at libraries, workshops at local museums and even 
a presentation to the Florida Prescribed Fire Council meeting in Tallahassee. Staff also helped 
with the Southeast Regional Center’s ArchaeoBootCamp at the Jupiter Inlet Lighthouse 
Outstanding Natural Area. 

 

 

Public Archaeology Coordinator Emily Jane Murray teaches about Indigenous ceramics 
during a workshop at the New Smyrna Museum of History. 

 
 


